

Newport Church of England Junior School

Avenue Road, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 7EA
Tel: 01952 386600 Email: a3082@telford.gov.uk

Web: www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk Head teacher: Mrs Nicola Moody MA PGCE

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Telford and Wrekin cross country event at Chetwynd Deer Park.

This event will take place on Tuesday 21st October throughout the school day.

This event is open to all; however, I will note that it is a long race, with a distance between 1 and 1.6km it is not for everyone, please ensure your child is aware of the distance involved.

Participants will walk from school to the event and back within the school day, there are no spectators allowed at this event. Pupils will be escorted to the event by staff from NJS including Mrs Moody, Mr M and several other NJS staff.

Participants will need a packed lunch, snack and extra water as they will be at the event during most of the day.

Suitable clothing is needed based on the weather at the time. Participants will be waiting at the event for their race while being exposed to the elements. Please be alert to the weather forecast of that day.

If you are happy for your child to participate, please complete the form on your ParentPay account. The option to sign up for this event will be removed from ParentPay on Monday 13th October.

Please keep this letter for information regarding the event, any further questions please get in touch ben.moody@taw.org.uk

Thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mr B Moody

PE Coordinator Yr 3 Class Teacher